
 

 
How can I contact the Project Team? 
If you have any questions or would like more information please contact our project team at the details below. 
Email: HI-RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au Website: www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

Royal Prince Alfred 
HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT 

Construction Communications October 2023 
The NSW Government’s $940 million investment into the redevelopment of Royal Prince Alfred Hospital will see the 
biggest transformation of RPA in its 140-year history of caring for the community  

It’s an exciting time as we prepare for works to commence. Key construction activities this month will be near Grose Street, for the 
temporary helicopter landing site, and along Lambie Dew Drive, for eastern campus site establishment. We’re committed to 
keeping you across all construction impacts to ensure the safety of staff and community.  

See below key construction activities currently on campus: 

Upcoming activities 

Works Time and date Location Impact 

Site establishment works 
WORKS NOTICE 

21 August to late 
October 
7am to 4pm  

Hospital Road and 
Carillon Avenue, 
Camperdown 

• Construction fencing installation 
• Tree pruning and removal 
• Site shed set-up 
• Increase of construction traffic 

Grose Street works and car 
parking changes 
WORKS NOTICE 

Commencing 27 
October 
7am to 4pm 

Grose Street 

• Closure of some car spaces on Grose St  
• Access to Grose St via Church St only  
• Three-point turn on Grose St for cars only 
• Changes to pedestrian footpath 
• Removal of light pole 
• Line markings on Hospital St 

Lambie Dew Drive site 
establishment works 
WORKS NOTICE 

Commencing  
25 October 
7am to 4pm 

Lambie Dew Drive, 
Camperdown 

• Construction fencing removal and installation 
• Tree pruning and removal 
• Site shed set-up 
• Increase of construction traffic 

 

 
Scan here 

To go to our interactive map and  
see where construction works 

are occurring on site. 

Minimising construction impacts   
The health and safety of staff and the local community is our main priority and we are committed to minimising the impact of our 
works. We endeavour to keep noise, dust and vibration to a minimum. Please note the timing of works are subject to change and 
we will continue to keep you informed as works progress. Thank you for your patience as we build the future of RPA Hospital.  
Stay up to date on the redevelopment by subscribing to our project updates at rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/subscribe 
and visit the project website rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au for more information. Email HI-
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au with any questions or queries.  
The RPA Redevelopment Team 

https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/getmedia/2b114651-8bdc-4ff0-822d-29f211d9a84d/230809_RPA-Works-Notification_Site-Establishment_Aug-2023.pdf.aspx
https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/news/works-notifications
https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/news/works-notifications
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